
   

  

LIFEGUARDS  

WANTED 
 

THE CITY OF SIDNEY IS NOW ACCEPTING 

APPLICATIONS FOR LIFEGUARDS. 

 
APPLICANTS WITH CURRENT AMERICAN REDCROSS LIFEGUARD, 

FIRST AID, AND CPR CERTIFICATIONS PERFERRED  

(If not, you must be enrolled to complete a lifeguard/first 

aid/CPR course by June 1st)   

 

Applications are available at City Hall. Applications should be 

returned to City Hall by April 1st. 

For more information please contact City Hall 712-374-2223. 


